
Greetings! 

In our ongoing commitment to nurturing well-rounded individuals, we place great
emphasis on instilling essential character traits in our students. This month, we're
shining a spotlight on trustworthiness. 

Encouraging trustworthiness involves fostering open communication, modeling
honesty in our actions, and providing opportunities for our children to make choices
and fulfill commitments. As partners in this journey, we invite you to reinforce these
values at home and engage in talks that focus on the importance of trust in all parts
of life. Together, let's empower our children to be trustworthy individuals who
contribute positively to their communities and navigate the world with integrity.

As we approach the end of another academic year, we reflect on the incredible
growth and achievements of our students. May marks a time of celebration,
gratitude, and recognition of the journey we've shared together.

As we enter the final stretch of the school year, we urge parents to continue
prioritizing regular attendance. Every day counts, and each moment in the
classroom contributes to our students' growth and progress. Let's work together to
ensure that our children finish the year strong and ready for the adventures that lie
ahead.

We extend our heartfelt appreciation to you, our dedicated parents, for your
unwavering support throughout the year. Your partnership has been instrumental in
creating a nurturing and enriching environment for our students.

Wishing you a joyous May and a memorable close to the academic year!
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Message from our Principal

Upcoming Events
May 2 -  Coffee with the principal 8-9 andSpecial
Person Dance 5-7 p.m.  
May 9 - 2nd grade field trip
-PTA General meeting  @ 3:45 p.m. 
May 10 - 5th grade Olympiad @ GPISD stadium
May 11 - Dual Language competition @ NSSH
May 13 - Little Miss banquet @ Sam
May 15 - RAMS Boys club banquet @ Sam
May 20 - Field Day 
May 22 - PK & Kindergarten ceremonies
May 23 - 1st-4th grade Awards
May 24 - 5th grade ceremony
-Last day of school
-Early dismissal @ 12:10 p.m.

We at Sam Houston Elementary create a nurturing community that
embraces the social-emotional and academic needs of the whole

child. With strong relationships as the foundation, we center the
infinite potential of every child.

We at Sam Houston Elementary aim to develop creative problem
solvers, academic scholars, resilient learners, global citizens, and
compassionate collaborators who work together to build a better

future.

Mission

Vision

Charging Towards

Excellence!

Follow us on Social Media

Have an attendance note? Email it to 
attendancesam@galenaparkisd.com

Newsletter

Announcements

Dr. Michelle M. Cavazos, Principal 

Nurturing Potential: Growing Minds. Growing Futures.

Sam Houston Elementary
4101 E Sam Houston Pkwy N. 

Houston, Tx 77015
832-386-4430 
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This is a reminder of our school dress code. Students should be In solid
color shirts, uniform pants or jeans. Please be sure your child Is In uniform
when attending school unless It Is a designated fun dress day and they are
dressed In the theme for the day. 

Dress Code

Our End of Year ceremonies will take place the last week of May.
Limit of 4 guests per child for each ceremony. All guests MUST
register to attend. There will be no school age children allowed
to attend the ceremonies. This includes students in middle and
high schools. 

Field Day
Field day will take place May 20th. Please be sure your child is properly
dressed to participate. They will also need to bring a bottle water. 

End of Year Ceremonies
Limit of 4 guests per child for each ceremony.

No other school age students will be allowed to attend.
Must register by May 10 to attend. 

Wed., May 22- PK @ 8:15 a.m.
Kindergarten  @ 9:15 a.m.

Thurs., May 23 -1st @ 8:00 a.m.
2nd @ 10:00 a.m.
3rd @ 9:00 a.m.

4th grade @ 12:45 p.m.
Fri., May 24 - 5th grade @ 8:15 a.m. Register here

Attendance
Students will be recognized each week with a surprise treat or activity for their weekly
attendance. Be sure your child is at school every day, on time, and all day unless they
are sick in order for them to receive their attendance reward! 

https://www.facebook.com/SamHoustonES.
https://twitter.com/SamHoustonEl
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1onYmKEzOMF85baV_Jyh0O__d27WkF8MWFl2fRSvRZxU/edit?usp=sharing

